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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Jonas, Mark [mjonas@craworld.com]
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2009 12:19 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: mark@borsuk.com; Werner, Michael
Subject: Corrected ACEH Correspondence 1424 Harrison - Borsuk 540188
Attachments: Corrected ACEH Correspondence 1424 Harrison.pdf

Dear Jerry: 
Mark Borsuk and I would like to thank you for requiring environmental work at the 1424 Harrison property.   But, while 
reading through your correspondence we identified a date that needed correction.  Specifically, when the USTs were 
closed in-place.   According to the City of Oakland permit, the two USTs were filled in April 1982.  The 1991 ACEH 
Hazardous Materials Inspection Form was completed after the fact.  Attached is the corrected correspondence along with 
the permit, inspection form, and supporting documentation. 
 
Thank you again for following up on the 1424 Harrison property. 
 
Sincerely, 

Mark Jonas 
Mark Jonas, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates, Inc. 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, California  94608 
510/420-3307 direct 
510/420-9170 fax 
 
www.CRAworld.com 
 






















